



Northfield Primary School

WORKING TOGETHER FOR A QUALITY EDUCATION

North Avenue, Northfield S.A. 5085 Ph: 8262 2607 Fax: 8349 7830 Email: dl.0314_info@schools.sa.edu.au

Donna Beaney Principal Denise Squire Deputy Principal Jasmine Marrett Assistant Principal Rob Varley Wellbeing Leader

Important diary dates!

Thursday, 10th May

9:30am Preschool Incursion - Trent Hill

May, Friday 11th

SAPSASA - Cross Country

May, Friday 18th

Robo Girls Yrs 6 & 7 girls

Tuesday, 22nd May

1pm Preschool Incursion - Trent Hill

Friday, 25th May

Crows Visit

- 9:50am Assembly
- 11:20am Clinic Receptions
- 11:50am Clinic Yr 1

Monday 28th to Sunday 3rd June

Reconciliation week

Thursday, 7th June State SAPSSA Cross Country

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

Welcome back to school. Term 2 promises to be an exciting term with a lot of activities and of course the normal hard work that happens in every class. Some of our term 2 events are:

- NAPLAN for our year 3, 5 and 7's
- SAPSASA cross country
- Knock out netball and soccer for boys and girls
- Our new Labs 'N Life puppy, Mem Fox
- Neuroscience in every classroom
- Three whole school assemblies

We have started the term focussing on safety in and out of school. As part of our Child Protection Curriculum some classes have been talking about cyber safety and how to keep safe. It would be a great time to ask your children about how they keep themselves safe.

We have also talked about road safety, safety walking to and from school and what to do if you are being bullied. If you would like to talk to us about any of these issues you can speak to your child's class teacher or someone in leadership. We know it takes all of the adults in our students lives to be working together to ensure our students are safe.

Donna Beaney

Speaking kindly



Be brave







WORLDS GREATEST SHAVE

We have many students at Northfield who are Peace Activists in a lot of different ways. I would like to congratulate Bailee on her work fundraising for the Leukaemia Foundation at the end of last term. She bravely shaved her head at the Ingle Farm Shopping Centre, Leukaemia Foundation stand on Saturday 17th April. Through the generosity of family and friends Bailee raised \$620.

We are very proud of her efforts.

Well done Bailee











